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Key Contacts  
 

Principal: Kylie Croke  

School Board Chair: Daniela Vrkic  

P&C President: Paula Edwards  

Counsellor: Alison Hatcher  

Family Support Worker: Natalie Rutledge  

Dates For Your Diary  
 

Fri 3 Aug:  Jeans for Genes  

Tue 14 Aug: 9:30-11:30am Canberra  

            Symphony and  

                     Grand/parent/carer  

                     morning tea  
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The Gum Tree Newsletter

Dear Cranleigh Families and Community,  

 

Welcome back to Term 3.  

 

This term we warmly welcome three new students and their families to our fabulous school.  Max 

Meiliunas and Mohammed Omar join us from one of our neighbouring schools, and Tjanara Stewart 

joins us from interstate.  

 

We also welcome new staff to Cranleigh.  Will Coman joins us from Black Mountain School and is the 

newest member to our Executive Team.  Laura Pardoe and Kirsten Gunther are both classroom 

teachers with diverse teaching backgrounds and experiences and have spent the early stages of this 

term getting to know our students.   

 

By now you will have had time to look over your childõs Semester One report, and as this was our first 

time trialling the new format, I would appreciate some feedback from you regarding the content, 

comments and the level of information provided against the key learning areas.  Please send me an 

email, kylie.croke@ed.act.edu.au  

 

Professional Learning Communities (PLCs) have become a focus for our teachers and Learning Support 

Assistants and they meet three times a term to share and learn more about key focus areas  These are:  

¶ Communication  

¶ Literacy  

¶ Assessment and Data  

 

From time to time one of the PLCs may request information and or assistance from parents/carers, so 

please keep an eye out in your childõs communication book. 

 

And finally, Bon Voyage to Cathy Otten as she sails off to Europe for four weeks of 

well -deserved Long Service Leave.  We wish her safe travels and look forward to 

hearing about her many adventures in Week 6.  
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Cranleigh Community Reminder  
 

Allergy Friendly Policy  

Cranleigh is an Allergy Friendly School.  This policy 

requires students not  to bring to school certain 

products that may cause severe allergic reactions.  

Please do not  send any peanut or nut products to 

schools.  

 

 

Another Chance Op Shop  
 

Another Chance Op Shop will be hosting a ôFarewell Winter Saleõ with 

half price on all clothing, shoes and bags from Monday 13 til Saturday 

18 August 2018.  You will find them at Scullin Shops, Ross Smith Crescent, 

open 10:00am -4:30pm weekdays, and 10:00am -1:00pm Saturdays.  

You can also like their Facebook page for more information.  

Another Chance is a project of Mosaic Baptist Church.  
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Class PRE JA 

 

This term we are focusing on different books starting with ôBrown Bear, 

Brown Bear, what do you See?õ We coloured some dried white beans 

the same colours as some of the animals.  

We love to explore the school and find different places to play.  


